Decision: Amendment to the Terms of Reference for the Advisory Committee on Accessible
Transit (ACAT)

The Board approved the recommendation in the staff report, as follows:
“It is recommended that the Board:
1. Approve the revisions to the ACAT Terms of Reference, which address:

a. Updating ACAT’s membership requirements in accordance with the Ontario
Human Rights Code definition of “disability”,

Increasing the maximum number of advocates for people with disabilities,
Adjusting attendance requirements of ACAT members,

AODA and accessibility standards knowledge, and

Various minor wording and technical updates”.
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